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New assistant dean wants WMed Innovation 
Center to be 'entrepreneurial beacon'
As she takes over as the new assistant dean for the medical 
school’s Innovation Center, Sandra Cochrane will lead a 
facility she knows well and helped build more than a decade 
ago.  

Students, faculty, staff show off artistic 
talents at inaugural HeART of WMed art 
showcase 
As the eight medical students concluded their dance
performance Friday evening, the auditorium at WMed erupted
with loud cheers and applause.

WMed first-year student Nikki Nguyen is an
aspiring doctor and talented beatboxer
When Nikki Nguyen speaks, it is with a voice that is quiet,
calming even. She stands less than 5 feet tall, unassuming
when she enters a room. But everything changes when
Nguyen drops a beat.

http://med.wmich.edu/news-and-events/news/new-assistant-dean-wants-wmed-innovation-center-be-%E2%80%98entrepreneurial-beacon%E2%80%99
http://med.wmich.edu/news-and-events/news/students-faculty-staff-show-artistic-talents-inaugural-heart-wmed-art-showcase
http://med.wmich.edu/news-and-events/news/wmed-first-year-student-nikki-nguyen-aspiring-doctor-and-talented-beatboxer


'The right thing to do': WMed's Dr. Vick
Sidhu gives his shoes to patient in need
In early January, the man came into Bronson Methodist
Hospital with frostbite on his feet, his lack of a good pair of
shoes exposing his toes to the winter cold during days and
nights spent on the streets of Kalamazoo.

Dr. William Nettleton finds 'calling' in work to
improve community health, patient care
His work as a family physician and public health professional
are more than just a job to Dr. William Nettleton. It is,
Nettleton says without hesitation, “a calling.”

New Associate Dean for Development wants
to 'grow and leave a legacy' of giving
During a career as a fundraising executive in healthcare and
medical education that has spanned more than 30 years,
Doug Czajkowski says his success and the relationships he’s
built along the way are all part of his commitment to never
stop learning, ...

Medical school welcomes five new faculty
The medical school is pleased to welcome five new faculty
members to its departments of Biomedical Sciences and
Psychiatry.
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